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Register Now for the August 25 Northeastern CalPLC Meeting in

Susanville

The California Public Lands Council of the California Cattlemen's Association will host 

the first in a series of regional public lands meetings in Susanville on Friday, August 

25 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at the Susanville Elk's Lodge at 400 Main Street in 

Susanville. This initial meeting will focus on the region encompassing the Plumas, 

Lassen and Modoc National Forests and the Applegate and Eagle Lake field offices of 

the BLM, though all public lands ranchers are welcome to attend. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to provide a venue for public lands ranchers to discuss

matters of local importance with one another and with agency officials at the local 

and state levels, with the goal of identifying ways ranchers, CCA and the agencies 

can work collaboratively to resolve those matters. Issues to be addressed include 

(but are not limited to): wolves and other predators, wild horses, road closures and 

road maintenance, access to retired or vacant allotments, water quality, endangered 

species, fire control, monitoring and more.

 

The cost of registration is $15, which includes morning coffee and refreshments as 

well as lunch. A no-host bar will also be available.

 

For more information and to register for the event, visit here or contact the CCA 
office.

• Soil Texture A Key To Successful Growing 

Knowing the texture of their soil can help producers get better results, 

whether they grow major crops or garden produce and flowers. (Rod 

Bain and James Cassidy of Oregon State University)


